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Deadline Approaches for Military Academy Appointments

( KLZA)-- Washington, D.C. — U.S. Senator Deb Fischer (R-Neb.), member of the Senate Armed
Service Committee, is accepting applications for military service academy nominations for the class
of 2019 through October 15, 2014. Fischer encourages all eligible students interested in attending
the United States Air Force Academy, United States Merchant Marine Academy, United States
Military Academy and United States Naval Academy to apply.

Military service academies are a great opportunity for young and talented Nebraskans to receive a
top-tier education and begin a rewarding career in military service,” Fischer said. “Selecting the next
generation of military leaders is among my most rewarding responsibilities as a U.S. Senator. [ am
grateful to all our nominees and their families for their interest in serving our nation.”

For more information on applying to a military service academy, contact Chase Kratochvil at (402)
391-3411.
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